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Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

Re:  INFORMATION FOR UPCOMING PILGRIMAGES 

I am excited to announce that our Young people will be participating in Pilgrimage to the National 
Shrine of Our Lady of Walsingham located at Pilgrim Bureau, Friday Market Place, Walsingham, 
Norfolk, NR226EG, North of the Uk. This trip is scheduled for Saturday 28th September 2024. This 
pilgrimage promises to be an enriching experience for our young people complementing to their 
spiritual and social learning. 
 
The second pilgrimage is for our parish youths to participate in the Jubilee year of the youths to take 
place in Vatican Rome, Italy. This pilgrimage is scheduled for 28th July to 3rd August 2025. Our young 
people will have the opportunity to socialize with fellow youths from all over the world. We shall also 
have a change to visit Assisi to see the Body of Carlo Acutis our Patron. 
 
Attached is the application form that you need to complete in order to participate in these pilgrimages. 
The signed form needs to be submitted on or before 28th July 2024 please. 
For further information, please feel free to contact the Chaplain Youth Parish or the Parish Office. 
 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Fr. Fulgensio Ssuuna 
Chaplain Youth Parish 
Tel: 07591836289 

Email: fulgensiossuuna@rcdow.org.uk  
 

 

SERVITE CARLO ACUTIS GROUP 

Servite Carlo Acutis group forms a family of Catholic teenagers and young adults of Our Lady of Dolours Servite 

Parish Fulham Road, London. We are proud and privileged to have Blessed Carlo Acutis baptized in our parish, 

as the patron of our group. 
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